
To: Prospective Single Hauler Bidders 

From: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger 

Subject: Single Hauler Program Bid Addendum 1 

Date: 12/7/2022 

The City of Oelwein is removing the following requirement from the single hauler bid due December 14. 

(1) Bid Security in the form of a certified check or money order in the amount of $5,000.00,
which shall be refunded or returned to those Bidders who are not the Successful Bidder
within five (5) days after the City Council executes the Contract for Services with the
Successful Bidder.  If the Successful Bidder fails to timely submit all additional information 
as requested, the City may retain all or a portion of the Successful Bidders Bid Security as
liquidated damages.

Prospective firms should only be ready to have a bid bond along with their bid on January 4, 2023 at 
11:30 A.M.  

Any questions or concerns can be directed to City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger, 319-283-5440 or 
dmulfinger@cityofoelwein.org.   


